
Monday, June 18 
Arbor Hill Elementary School, 4–5 p.m.

Monday, June 18  
Philip J. Schuyler Elementary School, 6–7 p.m.

Wednesday, June 20  
Giffen Memorial Elementary School,  4–5 p.m.

Wednesday, June 20 
New Scotland Elementary School, 6–7 p.m.

REPORT CARD 
REDESIGN FORUM

City School District of Albany

Please join us to provide input as we work to redesign the report cards for students in 
kindergarten through fifth grade. 

We are revising the report cards to more clearly reflect what is being taught each day, 
and to align them to New York’s grade-level standards. 

Families from all elementary schools are invited to attend any of the meetings listed 
below to review the content of the draft report cards and provide feedback.

For more information, contact the Office of 
Curriculum and Instruction at (518) 475-6060.


